## Manitoba School Divisions/Districts Boundaries Review Commission

Room W310, 1970 Ness Avenue Winnipeg, Manitoba R3J 0Y9 Ph. 945-8252 Fax. 948-2386

Chairman

William Norrie Q.C.

Commissioners

Brenda Leslie Manson Moir Ian A. Restall Joan Wright

Executive Director

Earl E. Backman

Research Analyst

Joan Moore

<u>Admin. Assistant</u>

Louise Gauthier

November 30, 1994

The Honourable Clayton Manness Minister of Education and Training Government of Manitoba 168 Legislative Building 450 Broadway Winnipeg, Manitoba R3C 0V8

Dear Mr. Minister:

It is our pleasure to submit to you the final report of the Manitoba School Divisions/Districts Boundaries Review Commission. The recommendations represent our conclusions reached after more than a year of study, consultation with more than 2,500 Manitobans and research of systems in other parts of Canada and abroad. We believe that adoption of these recommendations will provide the best opportunity for available education funding to be most appropriately focussed toward the provision of quality education for the children and young people of Manitoba. The process we adopted and the people we have met throughout the province have been most memorable and have provided pleasant experiences for us. We trust the recommendations submitted will help your government achieve excellence in education, a goal for which we all strive.

Yours sincerely,

William Norrie Q.C., Chairman

Brenda Leslie, Commissioner

Manson Moir, Commissioner

Joan Wright, Commissioner

lan Kestall. Commissioner

	IS/DISTRICTS BOUN		
•			•